
 

January 2016 

 

Dear ISBI Colleagues and Exhibitors, 

The International Society for Burn Injuries (ISBI) 2016 Congress is quickly approaching and hosted this 

year in Miami, Florida, USA, from 28 August-1 September 2016.  I am proud to represent the entire 

world burn community, patients, and professionals with the mission of “Guiding Burn Care in Low and 

Middle Income Countries,” improving burn education and developing guidelines for burn care in low 

resource settings. 

The ISBI is working to develop practice guidelines for all practitioners, across boundaries, who may be 

challenged at any time due to lack of resources.  We are urging all professionals to join hands in this 

mission while we continue to develop research and innovative techniques to further burn care in the 

entire world. 

To foster the path we are pursuing, the ISBI needs your support by registering to attend the 18th 

Congress, in Miami, Florida, booking an exhibit booth or symposia, and making a commitment to be an 

ISBI sponsor in 2016.  So many opportunities are available, offering all levels of sponsorship to fit your 

company’s budget needs, and Miami is an exciting destination to enjoy with friends, family, and 

colleagues. 

ISBI today is a dedicated, and purposeful organization due to the dedication and efforts of many 

professionals.  We urge you to come forward to support the ISBI. 

ISBI registration opened on 19 January 2016, hotel room reservations have been available since August 

2015, and many opportunities to secure a sponsorship, symposia, or exhibit booth are available waiting 

for your commitment.  Check the ISBI website to learn more, www.isbi2016.com.  I look forward to 

seeing all of you in Miami, USA from 28 August-1 September 2016 for the ISBI 18th Congress. 

 

Rajeev B. Ahuja, MS, MCh, DNB, FACS, FICS, FAMS 

ISBI President 

rbahuja@gmail.com 
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